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Next Meeting: April 24, 2018 7:00 pm 

  North Point Church       

  1779 NE Hostmark St, Poulsbo    

YƛǘǎŀǇ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ ǿŀǎ ŜǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ǘƻ ŦƻǎǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎΣ ōƻǘƘ ƛƴ ƛǘǎ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ  
ŎƻƴǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊȅ ŀŘŀǇǘŀǝƻƴΣ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘ ŦƻǊƳ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘ ŦƻǊƳ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 

Guild Contacts 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΥ  [ƛƴŘŀ 9ŀƪƛƴ-WƻƘƴǎƻƴ  

±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΥ  aŀǊȅ Wƻ .Ǌƛǎōƻƴ  

¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΥ  /ŀǊƛǎǎŀ IŜŎƪŀǘƘƻǊƴ  

¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ 9ƭŜŎǘΥ  {ƘŜǊǊȅ [ƻƻƳƛǎ  

wŜŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅΥ  [ƛǎŀ WƻǿƛǎŜ  

нлмф vǳƛƭǘ {Ƙƻǿ /ƘŀƛǊΥ  .ŀǊō tŜǘŜǊǎƻƴ 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 9ŘƛǘƻǊΥ  aŀǊƧ 5ŜǳǇǊŜŜ  

tŀǎǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΥ  WŀŎƪƛŜ IŜŎƪŀǘƘƻǊƴ 

 The Spring Retreat was a huge success 
thanks to Nicky and Fran ï job well done!  It is a 
sign of a how wonderful our guild members are 
that our Retreats continue to be sharing, learning 
and productive events.  The bonding that evolves 
over diligent sewing, then breaking bread with 
each other, is limitless.  Bonds like those forged at 
our Retreats serve to keep our guild strong as well 
as keep each of us individually nurtured. 
 When I moved to the Kitsap Peninsula I 
purposefully set about getting acquainted with two 
groups in order to build new friendships; I joined 
Kitsap Quilters and I joined a gym.  Both have 
been perfect bases for building friendships. 
 I fell in love with our guild at the Quit 
Show that first year I landed back in the PNW.  At 
that Quilt Show I expressed interest in the guild 
then attended the next general meeting.  Having 
gathered membership information from her, Barb 
Wright came right up and greeted me at that meet-
ing ï what a great impression that made!  My ap-
preciation of our guild continued to grow at our 
Spring Retreat when, by semi-random seating, I 
was introduced to a table of wonderful women 

who became dear friends.  Since then I have been 
blessed (as I know that you have) with blossoming 
and growing friendships within our membership. 
 Maybe the most significant impact on my 
enjoyment of our guild members has been work-
ing with the amazing and positive volunteers on 
our Board.  At our last Board Meeting, as with all 
of them, we took on big issues and had great belly
-laughs, both in the same meeting.  It is pure 
pleasure to work with these terrific and talented 
women.  As I look around our table at the Board 
meetings I look at a wealth of knowledge and pos-
itiveness.  These are fabulous quilters who possess 
a wealth of diverse skills and long history in our 
guild ï including four past presidents currently 
sitting and active on our Board.  Oh, I am blessed 
with being able to work with you!  Thank you!!!  
For those of you not at our Board Meetings, con-
sider attending the next meeting Thursday, April 
19 at 5:30 in the North Point Church Office.  At 
the meeting we will break bread and do our best to 
keep our guild as positive and productive as we 
can.  Please join us ï all members are invited! 

mailto:mathissonhouse@comcast.net
mailto:maryannquilts@gmail.com


 

March 2018 Kitsap Quilters Guild MinutesñLisa Jowise 
Page 2 

A
p
r
i
l
,
 
2
0
1
8

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

V
o
l
u
m
e
 
3
8
,
 
 
I
s
s
u
e
 
4

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by MaryJo Brisbon standing in for the absent 
president. A motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting was passed. Lynn 
Thornton introduced guests and new members. 

Treasurerõs Report:  Clarissa Heckathorn.  The assets of the guild are at a high of about 
$60,000 because expenses for the Quilt Show and Retreat have not yet cleared. 

2019 Raffle Quilt Reveal-Members were delighted to see the gorgeous applique quilt that 
was displayed by Margaret Mathisson, Ann Trujillo and Jackie Heckathorn. Margaret and 
Ann organized the applique work and Jackie quilted the top. 

Survey-A survey was available online for members to provide their preferences for 
speakers and classes. Generally speaking, the results of the survey indicate that Kitsap 
Quilters is a traditional group with a strong preference for applique. However, there is a 
group of folks interested in learning modern techniques that use technology. Specific 
speakers proposed by members include Gudrun Erla, Mathew Boudreaux, and Elizabeth 
Hartman. Program and Education Chairs will use this information to book speakers and 
classes in upcoming years. 

Third Saturday Workshops-The April 21st workshop is One Block Wonder with Andrea 
Rudman. One fabric, one shape with no fussy cutting makes a one of a kind quilt. 

The May 19th workshop is a free motion quilting class with Cynthia Keim. The first part 
of the class will focus on trapunto and the remainder of the class will focus on thread 
choices and techniques. Cynthia offered to teach again in 2019 if members are interest-
ed. 

Library-Leanne shared some new books with members. Sue Heinz, our January speaker, 
donated four books to the library. 

Gadget Library-Barbara Martin inventoried all the gadgets and sorted the gadgets with 
related books and patterns. There is a new curved gadget in the library. 

New Member Tea-Jeannette has planned a fun afternoon of fabric related activities and 
treats for new members on April 14th. If you are new to the guild, please come and get to 
know other members and play with fabric. Members should sign up at break to bring 
treats. 

Challenge Quilts 2019-This challenge involves a $5.00 buy in. You receive a logo from a 
fabric related company. Your quilt must use the logo as inspiration but not use the logo in 
the quilt. Use color, shapes, themes from the logo to make a quilt that is no more than 160 
inches in perimeter. It can be any shape. Quilts can win a cash prize for best use of logo 
color, best interpretation of logo and viewerõs choice. The more folks that buy in, the 
larger the cash prizes! Quilts are due and judged at the January meeting. 

Mystery Quilt 2018- Kathy will begin the mystery quilt after the Five Blocks of Fun quilt 
along ends in July. 

Continued on page 3 
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March 2018 Kitsap Quilters Guild MinutesñContinued 

In-House Quilt-Becky still needs seven blocks to be turned in. 

Kitsap Cuddles-pick up kits to make quilts. 

Kitsap Snuggles-pick up vintage hankies to use to make doll quilts. 

Five Blocks of Fun-One block a month from March to July. These are medium difficulty 
star blocks that you make as you wish. The Echoed Star block was shown and printed in-
structions were available at break. The April block (Double Aster) will be posted in the 
newsletter. If you have trouble getting the pattern, please email lisazjowise@gmail.com 
and she will email you a copy. 

April Speaker-Our 2017 scholarship recipient Elizabeth Korsmo will speak about textile 
preservation. She works at the Henry Art Gallery as a textile collections assistant, and at 
Fort Nisqually Living History Museum as an historic interpreter. After graduation, she in-
tends to pursue a career in collections management at a local museum preferentially fo-
cusing on costume and textile collections. 

Hospice-Multicare sent a thank you to the guild for the quilts members have donated. 

QOV-The 2018 QOV block pattern is available on the QOV website and in the newsletter. 
You can make as many blocks as you wish and turn them in to be made into a quilt. Sixty 
quilts were awarded to sailors recently. Kathy and Carol are the only two longarmers in the 
guild quilting the QOV tops that members donate. They are looking for other longarm 
quilters to donate quilting time. Please call either one of them to offer your services. 

Spring Retreat-Nicky and Fran organized a wonderful retreat. Nicky had a few items left 
behind to return to owners. Margaret turned in the $1371 donated by members to pur-
chase a paver brick for the new Pines building at Seabeck. It will read: Kitsap Quilters 
love Seabeck. 

Fabric Exchange-Wendy Egilsen and Lynn Thornton won the fabric exchange fabrics. Next 
monthõs fabric exchange will be an April Foolõs exchange. Bring one 2.5 inch by width of 
fabric strip of any color fabric to enter the exchange. 

Correction to last newsletter: The Quilted Strait Spring Sale is on April 5 to 7, not the 
dates listed in the previous newsletter. 

Quilt Show CDs-Lillian will exchange the incomplete CDs at the break for complete ones. 

There being no more business for the good of the order, the meeting was adjourned at 
7:43 pm. Colleen Weiss followed the break with a humorous and personal presentation of 
her quilts and many members shared their quilts in Show and Tell.  

Next meeting is April 24, 2018, 7:00pm at North Point Church. 



 

Page 4 
A
p
r
i
l
,
 
2
0
1
8

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

V
o
l
u
m
e
 
3
8
,
 
 
I
s
s
u
e
 
4

 
Fabric ExchangeñLinda Doehne  

.ǊƛƴƎ ŀ Ŧŀǘ ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊ ǘƻ ŜƴǘŜǊ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŘǊŀǿƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΩǎ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ŜȄŎƘŀƴƎŜΗ 

!ǇǊƛƭ Ą !ƴȅ ŎƻƭƻǊ ƻŦ  н - н ѹ ƛƴŎƘ ǎǘǊƛǇǎ όǿƛŘǘƘ ƻŦ ŦŀōǊƛŎύ 

aŀȅ Ą .ƭǳŜǎ ƻŦ ŀƴȅ ǎƘŀŘŜ 

WǳƴŜ Ą ²ƘƛǘŜΣ ŎǊŜŀƳ  όƻǇǝƻƴΥ ŀƴȅ άƭƛƎƘǘǎέ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŀǎƘύ 

Wǳƭȅ Ą {ǘŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǊƛǇŜǎ όŎƻƭƻǊ ƛǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƻƛŎŜύ 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ Ą .ŀǝƪǎ ƻŦ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƭƻǊ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ Ą ±ƛƴǘŀƎŜ ŦŀōǊƛŎǎ 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ Ą hǊŀƴƎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǳƳǇƪƛƴǎ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ Ą .ǳǊƎǳƴŘȅΣ ŘŀǊƪ ƎǊŜȅ όƻǇǝƻƴΥ ŀƴȅ άŘŀǊƪǎέ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŀǎƘύ 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ Ą !ƴȅ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ ǇǊƛƴǘ όaŜǊǊȅ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΗύ 

Looking forward to seeing all the beautiful fabric.  Thank you for your participation! 

Rainy Day Quilts  
tǊŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ aŀŎƘƛƴŜ vǳƛƭǝƴƎ 

9ǎǘΦ мффт 

ό{ǝƭƭ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ ŀƊŜǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜǎŜ ȅŜŀǊǎύ 

 

Lƴ ǎǘƻŎƪ ƻǾŜǊ рл ōƻƭǘǎ ƻŦ ²ƛŘŜ DƻƻŘǎ ŦƻǊ .ŀŎƪǎ 

²ŀƴŘŀ WΦ wŀƛƴǎ 

осл-снл-ртнл 

REMINDERS  
 

The next Board of Directors meeting will be on Thursday, April 19,  at the -ÖÙÛÏ×ÖÐÕÛɯ"ÏÜÙÊÏɯ.ŚÊÌɯ

ÍÙÖÔɯƙȯƗƔɯÛÖɯƛȯƗƔɯ×Ô 

FOR SALE 

$100 Janome Universal Table 2  with "H" insert, new in the box, unassembled. See sewingmachinesplus.com to 
find the insert that works with your machine. kathybeachquilts@gmail.com or 360-731-7471. 
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MembersñInformation on guild 
events needs to get to the newslet-
ter editor, Marj Deupree 
(marjkd@gmail.com), in a timely 
manner!  The dealine for the Janu-
ary through October newsletters is 
the 5th of the month. 

Third Saturday WorkshopñApril 21ñAndrea Rudman 

Supplies needed: 

 Rulers:     24" long and at least 6" wide 

       Either 60 degree triangle with point or short ruler with 60 degree line 

 Rotary cutter, new blade recommended 

 Mat that can accommodate 21" - 22" strip 

 Flower head pins (these need to lay flat) 

 Scissors, thread, seam ripper, etc. 

 Sewing machine 

 Iron and pressing surface 

FABRIC! 

 This one is a little tricky.  As far as how much, I recommend 6 repeats plus 1/4 yard. I would recommend 
a repeat larger than 8 inches measuring along the length of the fabric.  Asians and Kaffe tend to have a 24" re-
peat.  I have listed a very good video on how to measure for the repeats. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X08puWXZxz0 

As for the print, pick something that does NOT have large areas of ñnegative spaceò.  This will give you blank 
hexies.   You are looking for fabric that will make a lot of kaleidoscopes.  It you have a set of mirrors, open them 
and ñrunò them along the fabric to see what you may get our of it. 

If you want to go a very easy route for fabric selection, pick up 7 identical fabric panels.  The first set of measure-
ments is done for you! 

This class will show you how to prep the fabric for cutting and sewing as well as getting started on your quilt.  
Please note: you will not be making a table runner unless that is what you want to do.  The runner is just a sam-
ple of what OBW looks like. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X08puWXZxz0
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Page 6 Library NewsñLeanne Brooling & Cheryl McCurdy 

²Ŝ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ƴŜǿ ōƻƻƪǎ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘΗ  ²Ŝ ǘǊȅ ǘƻ ǎŜƭŜŎǘ ōƻƻƪǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘȅǇŜǎ ƻŦ 

ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƻǇŜƴ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǝƻƴǎΦ 

CƻǊ !ǇǊƛƭΣ aŀȄƛƴŜ wƻǎŜƴǘƘŀƭ ŀƴŘ [ƛƴŘŀ .ŀǊŘŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ƴŜǿ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōƻƻƪΣ 

hƴŜ .ƭƻŎƪ ²ƻƴŘŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊƭŘΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ƳƻǊŜ ƻŦ ŀƴ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǝƻƴŀƭ ōƻƻƪ ǘƘŀƴ ŀ ǘǊǳŜ ϦƘƻǿ-ǘƻϦ ōƻƻƪΣ ŀƴŘ 

ŀ ƘŜƭǇŦǳƭ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǳǇ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ hƴŜ-.ƭƻŎƪ ²ƻƴŘŜǊ ŜȄǇŜǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΣ !ƴŘǊŜŀ wǳŘƳŀƴΦ  ¢ƘŜ [ƛπ

ōǊŀǊȅ ŘƻŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ōƻƻƪǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǘȅƭŜ ƻŦ ǉǳƛƭǘǎΣ ǎƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŜƳΦ 

!ǇǇƭƛǉǳŜǊǎΣ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ ōƻƻƪ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΗ  ¢ƘŜ vǳƛƭǘƳŀƪŜǊϥǎ .ǳǧŜǊƅȅ CƻǊŜǎǘΣ ōȅ CŜƭƛŎƛŀ ¢Φ .ǊŜƴƻǿΣ 

Ƙŀǎ мн ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ ōǳǧŜǊƅȅ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ŀƴŘ с ǿǊŜŀǘƘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǝǘŎƘ ǳǇ Ŧŀǎǘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ŘƻƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ Ǌŀǿ-ŜŘƎŜ 

ŀǇǇƭƛǉǳŜΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǎƻƳŜ ŦǳǎƛōƭŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ  !ǇǇƭƛǉǳŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǎŎǊŀǇǎ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ 

ǎǘŀǎƘΦ 

{ǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ǎǘŀǎƘΣ YƛƳ .ǊŀŎƪŜǧ ƛǎ ōŀŎƪ ǿƛǘƘ ƘŜǊ {ŎǊŀǇ-.ŀǎƪŜǘ {ǘǊƛǇǎ ŀƴŘ {ǉǳŀǊŜǎ ōƻƻƪΦ  YƛƳ 

Ƙŀǎ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŜŘ му ƴŜǿ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǇŀǧŜǊƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǳǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ н-мκнϦΣ рϦΣ ŀƴŘ млϦ ǘǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭΦ  5ƛǎŎƻǾŜǊ Ƙƻǿ 

ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ǇƛƴǿƘŜŜƭǎΣ ƎŜƻƳŜǘǊƛŎ ƳƻǝŦǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƅƻǿŜǊ ŘŜǎƛƎƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ōƻƻƪΦ  ±ƛǎƛǘ YƛƳ ŀǘ ƘŜǊ ōƭƻƎǎǇƻǘΥ 

aŀƎƴƻƭƛŀ.ŀȅvǳƛƭǘǎΦōƭƻƎǎǇƻǘΦŎƻƳΦ 

!ŎŎƛŘŜƴǘŀƭƭȅ ƭŜƊ ōŜƘƛƴŘ ƭŀǎǘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǿŀǎ LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ !ƭŀƴϥǎ ƴŜǿ ƳȅǎǘŜǊȅΥ aǳǊŘŜǊ IŀƴŘŎǊŀƊŜŘΣ .ƻƻƪ п ƛƴ 

ǘƘŜ !ƳƛǎƘ vǳƛƭǘ {ƘƻǇ aȅǎǘŜǊƛŜǎΦ  /ƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǊŜ .ƻƻƪ мм ŦǊƻƳ !ǊƭŜƴŜ {ŀŎƘƛǘŀƴƻΣ ǿƘƻ ǿǊƛǘŜǎ 

ŀōƻǳǘ IŀǊǊƛŜǘ ¢ǊǳƳŀƴ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊ CƻƎƎȅ tƻƛƴǘΣ ²!Φ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ aŀǊƪ aŀǊƪǎ ƳȅǎǘŜǊȅ ŀōƻǳǘ 

ǘƘŜ ƭŀŘƛŜǎ ǿƘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ƛƴ [! Ϧ±ŀƭƭŜȅϦΦ 

April:  For our April 24th meeting, we are excited to meet our 2017 Memorial Scholarship Recipi-
ent, Elizabeth Korsmo, who will be giving us a presentation on Caring for Textiles.   Elizabeth is a 
second year student in the University of Washingtonôs Museology graduate program.  She is cur-
rently working on her MA thesis project with MOHAIôs costume collection, researching early Seattle 
garments c.1851-1866.  She works at the Henry Art Gallery as a textile collections assistant, and at 
Fort Nisqually Living History Museum as an historic interpreter.  After graduation, she intends to go 
into collections management at a local museum preferentially focusing on costume and textile col-
lections. 

Drawing from her coursework, internships, thesis work and present collections position, Elizabeth 
will be sharing museum practices for textile objects and how they can be replicated for personal col-
lections.  She will cover storage, materials, climate, susceptibility of textile artifacts (pests, light and 
physical damages), museum display of textiles, researching with museum collections, and the mu-
seum acquisition process for donated textiles.   This promises to be a very educational evening ï 
hope all can attend! 

 

May:  In May, we are planning a Quilt University.  Members will be able to share their talents and 
tricks of the trade with other guild members in brief demonstrations.  What would you like to learn 
about????   Please let me know your ideas for topics for Quilt University and if you would be willing 
to demonstrate your talents.  

Program/EducationñMary Jo Brisbon 

MagnoliaBayQuilts.blogspot.com
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Third Saturday WorkshopsñJackie Heckathorn 

нм-Wǳƭ 
CŀōǊƛŎ ōƻȄ ǘƘŀǘ ŦƻƭŘǎ ƅŀǘ ŦƻǊ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǝŜŘ ƛǘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀ 
ōƻȄΦ /ŀǊƻƭ wŀȅƳƻƴŘ 

¢ƘƛǊŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ²ƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ŦƻǊ нлму 

!ƭƭ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ bƻǊǘƘ tƻƛƴǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ŀƴŘ Ǝƻ ǳƴǝƭ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 

нм-!ǇǊ hƴŜ .ƭƻŎƪ ²ƻƴŘŜǊ !ƴŘǊŜŀ wǳŘƳŀƴ 

мф-aŀȅ CǊŜŜ aƻǝƻƴ vǳƛƭǝƴƎ /ȅƴǘƘƛŀ YŜƛƳ 

 

LƴǘŜǊƳŜŘƛŀǘŜ - /ȅƴǘƘƛŀ ǎŀȅǎ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǿǊƛǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ 
ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜ ƛƴ ŦǊŜŜ Ƴƻǝƻƴ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ ȅƻǳ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǊƪπ
ǎƘƻǇΦ  {ƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǇǊŀŎǝŎƛƴƎ ƭŀŘƛŜǎ ǎƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ȅƻǳΦ  

мс-Wǳƴ CƛƴƛǎƘƛƴƎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ- IƛƎƘ ¢Ŝŀ WŀŎƪƛŜ ϧ /ŀǊƛǎǎŀ IŜŎƪŀǘƘƻǊƴ 

 

²Ŝ ŀƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǳƴŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ǊƻƻƳΦ  ²Ŝ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ƛǘ 
ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ Ŧǳƴ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ƻƴŜ ƻǊ ǘǿƻ ƻŦ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ǘƻ ŀ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘ 
ǘƘŜƳ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ƘƛƎƘ ǘŜŀ όƻǳǊ ǾŜǊǎƛƻƴύ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭǳƴŎƘ 
ōǊŜŀƪΦ  9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛǎ ǘƻ ǿŜŀǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜǎǘ Ƙŀǘ ōŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀ ǎǘƻŎƪƛƴƎ ŎŀǇ ƻǊ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ 
ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƘŀǘΣ ǿƘƛǘŜ ƎƭƻǾŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ŀƭǎƻΣ Ƙŀ ƘŀΦ  [Ŝǘϥǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŦǳƴΗ  

му-!ǳƎ bƻƴ-¢ǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ vǳƛƭǘǎ DƭƻǊƛŀ WŜŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

 
¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǘƻ ŬƴƛǎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ƴƻƴ-ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ 
ƳŜǘƘƻŘΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ǉǳƛƭǘŜŘΗ  

мр-{ŜǇ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ǉǳƛƭǘŜŘ WŀŎƪŜǘ {ƛƳƻƴŜ aƻƴǜƻǊǘ 

 

5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴ ŜƳōǊƻƛŘŜǊȅ ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜΚ  9ƳōǊƻƛŘŜǊ ƻǳǘ ǎƻƳŜ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ Ŧŀƭƭ 
ƛǘŜƳǎΣ ƭŜŀǾŜǎΣ ƳǳƳǎ ŜǘŎΦ ƻƴǘƻ уϦ ǎǉǳŀǊŜǎ ƻŦ ŦŀōǊƛŎΦ  .ǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǳǘǳƳƴ Ŧŀōπ
ǊƛŎǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǎǿŜŀǘǎƘƛǊǘ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǳǎǳŀƭ ǎƛȊŜ ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀǊƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ 
ŀ ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ ƧŀŎƪŜǘΦ aŀȅōŜ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǎƻƳŜ ŀǳǘǳƳƴ ǘƘŜƳŜŘ ƻǊǇƘŀƴ ōƭƻŎƪǎ 
ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ ƻǊ Ƨǳǎǘ ƳŀƪŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƴŜǿ ƻƴŜǎ ƴƻ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴ ǎƛȊŜǎ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘΦ  

нл-hŎǘ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ǿǊŜŀǘƘ όǿŀƭƭ ƘŀƴƎƛƴƎ ǉǳƛǘύ ¢ŜǊǊȅ [ƻȅ 

мт-bƻǾ ²ŜŘƎŜ wǳƭŜǊ WŀŎƪƛŜ IŜŎƪŀǘƘƻǊƴ 

 

Ϧ²ƻƻŘƭŀƴŘ .ǳǧŜǊƅȅϦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŀ мл ŘŜƎǊŜŜ ǿŜŘƎŜ ǊǳƭŜǊ ŀƴŘ у Ŧŀōπ
ǊƛŎǎΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜǿ ǎǘǊŀǘŀ ŀƴŘ Ŏǳǘ ƻǳǊ ǿŜŘƎŜǎ ƛƴ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƘŜƴ ǇƛŜŎŜŘ 
ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŎǊŜŀǘŜǎ ŀ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ōǳǧŜǊƅȅ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǎǇǊƛƴƎ ǿŀƭƭ ƘŀƴƎƛƴƎΦ  

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ bh ²hwY{Iht 

Small GroupsñBarb Peterson 

I have taken over as the contact person for Small Groups for our Guild.   If there are any other 

interests besides the ones listed below, please let me know what youõd like to see, if you are 

interested in coordinating it, and if you need help in getting a location and date.   I would love to 

see us get to know each otherõs interests better by working on a project or technique that you 

share with others.  

Meeting at Marybeth OõHalloranõs home: Die Cutting on the 2nd Saturday, 2 to 4 pm  

Meeting at North Point Church:    Small Projects on the 2nd Tuesday, 1 to 5 pm.  

Crayon Color and Embroidery on the 2nd Thursday, 6 to 8:30 pm  
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aŀȅ 

лн CƭƻǊŜƴŎŜ 5ŜōŜƭȅ 

лу {ƘŀǊƻƴ ²ƛƭǎƻƴ 

мл {ǘŜǇƘŀƴƛŜ ¸ƻǎǘ 

мм Wŀƴ YƛƴƎ  

мн aŀǊȅ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳǎ 

мо WŀȄƛƴŜ !ƴŘŜǊǎŜƴ 

мр aƛǊƛŀƳ Dƛƭƭ 

 

мс ±ŀƭ aŀǊǝƴǎƻƴ 

мс 9ƭƭŜŜƴ ±Ŝŀƭǎ 

но bŀƴŎȅ tŀǊǊƻǧ 

нт 5ŜōōƛŜ aŎYŜŜǾŜǊ 

ну tŀǘ /ŀƭƭŜƴŘŜǊ 

ом DƭƻǊƛŀƧŜŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

Birthdays Celebrated April-May 

!ǇǊƛƭ 

мм Wǳŀƴƛǘŀ ¢ƘƻǊƴǘƻƴ 

мр [ƻƴƴƛŜ IŜƴŘŜǊǎƻƴ 

мс 5ƻǧȅ hϥIŜŀǊƴ 

нм aŀǊŎƛ .ŜŎƪŜǊ 

нр [ƻƛǎ {ƴȅŘŜǊ 

ол [ŜŀƴƴŜ .ǊƻƻƭƛƴƎ 

ол {ƘŜǊǊȅ [ƻƻƳƛǎ 

Days For GirlsñCindy Saunders 

DFG Will be meeting at Quilted Strait on April 16th. 
Please come when you can & leave when you must. 
Please let Gayle know you are coming:  
Gayle. Kohler@msn.com 
Let her know if you are bringing a serger or sewing machine. 
 
If youõd like me to remove you from the list please let me 
know.  Thanks!! 

mailto:jimmann7@hotmail.com

